
                     

Autumn Newsletter 
 

Welcome back!  We hope that you have all had a lovely Summer break! 

We will start the term by thinking about ourselves and what makes us amazing!  We will 

enjoy making some self-portraits, looking at our baby photos and thinking about everything 

we like …!  Our topic this term is The Ancient Egyptians.  We will be finding Egypt on a map 

and learning about The River Nile, why the Egyptians built pyramids and learning how to 

make a mummy!!  We will create pictures of Tutankhamun and make our own Canopic Jars. 

During the term we will continue to learn about our 5 senses and what we need to stay 

healthy and happy. We are hoping to visit Macclesfield FC to train with some of the coaches 

& watch a BTEC match at the stadium.  

We will be going swimming at The Forum on a Thursday and look forward to Shadow Dance 

sessions also on Thursdays. Sparrows class will continue to go to the Forest on a Wednesday 

– please ensure your child has waterproofs, spare clothes and some wellies in school.  

During the Autumn Term, we will have Music lessons with Andy. 

 We will continue our cooking sessions, which have been a huge hit with the class.  If 

possible, please can you donate £1 per week to help with the costs of buying the 

ingredients. 

 

If possible please can you send in a baby photo of your child and a recent one, for us to 

compare in Science / Knowledge and Understanding of the World. 

We would love to create a ‘Family’ display in the classroom, please could you send a family 

photo or photos (including pets!) If you prefer, you can send it via e mail and we can print it 

in school 😊 

If you have any questions, please get in touch via Class Dojo or e mail 

s.latham@ashgate.manchester.sch.uk 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Sarah, Helen, Sophie & Rochelle  
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